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Rp: cac Radio Interview with Schober and Rowa - Direst Neggtiotion 

on December 1, 1993 CBC Mackenzie reported on Qovarnment 
Contracting Practices. Mr. Miller interviewed a Mr. Schober and a 
Mr. Rowe reiarding the awarding of Contracts by Direct Negotiation. 
I have been in contact with Mr. Miller requesting an opportunity to 
respond to the neqative information . made public in the radio 
interview and have been refused the occasion to do eo. lam faxing 
you my response to this as you may be able toge~ it made public. 

Mr. Frank Schober · in the interview stated that hi.s 
Construction Company in Fort Simpaon is barely holding on for lack 
of business due to direct negotiation that the 1fflT Housing 
Corporation has executed witt& the Fort Simpson Dene Band. Mr. 
Schober ha■ received monies from the contract with the Band. ~ast 
year, (1992 HAP) cont~acts with Franklyn Bnt9rpriees amounted to 
close to $i3,ooo.oo for Mac:h.anical and Plumbing work. This year 
for the 1993 ACCESS Project contracts with Franklyn Enterprises has 
amounted to over $87,000.00. Th• Fort Simpson Den• Band is makin9 
sure tha.t the best interests of the !!h21.G community is being looked 
after by ensuring that community busineases are receiving benefits 
from our contracts. We he.ve awarded contra.eta ta communiicy 
businesses even though they are not the lowest biddera to makG aure 
that local people's businesses have a fair share. 

We have done a Labour and Community Impact BreaJCdown 1n 
regard• to this year's ACCESS projec-t. For materials, supplies and 
sub-contracts just about half of the funds have been spent in the 
community and just ovar half have bean spent "Northern.". Only 
$216.92 has been ap9nt 11 :sou.thern11 • AU of our Labour Dollars have 
been apent ~ithin the Community. 
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The 1'0rt Simp&on D•n• Band M•mbersb.ip represents approxim.ately 
70\ of tha population (~here are close to 900 members on the Band 
List and approximately 1,100 people in tho town), Hiatorically 
there has been an imbalance of pcwer in Fort Simpson and 
opportunities for economic development and. equal access to 
employment for the nene has been sadly lacking. Hot once has 
Franklyn Enterprises or Rowe's Construction sub-~ontracted tha Band 
for work when they have been awarded cqntracta. We reeognize tha 
fa.ct that the G.R.W.T. haa implemented Negotiated Contracts to 
assist Aboriginal organizations in the training and skills 
development of Aboriginal peoples, These enhancement& will 
certainly a•aist our membership and our organization in aeeessing 
future economic growth. 

The nagotiated oontracta with the Governmen~ of the NWT has 
allowed the Band to make commitments towards the trainln9 of it's 
membership. Thi• year we have 11 trainees registered under the 
"Con■tructi0n Worker Training Prog.ram". We have 4 regiatered 
carpentry Apprentices as well aa 3 Tradesman that we are presently 
in the process of documenting exp•rienee and of skills up9r•ding •o 
that they may challenge the 11 Trade certification Exam". If this 
contra.ct had gone toe comfetitive bid we would not have been able 
:to afford of do all of th.1.s training. Through the completion of 
our training programs thes• individuals will be able to access 
employment that is aqual in pay and benafits to th• majority of ~he 
non-Dene. 

Franklyn Bnterpri••• and Ro\te 's Construction are basiea.lly 
saying they want access to government monie• through 9overnment 
cont.racta. 'l"hat it is wifair that Aboriginal Companies are 
racei.ving them over their non-Dene companies. However, are they 
aware that the monies in the Territories that exist at this moment 
ar. aboriginal dollars and th~t the QNWT is operatinq on the 
obligations of Treaty. The Territorial government· exists because 
of the relationship between the Federal Govarrunant and the Dene. 
Th• ~on-Dena have been living free in the North for a v~ry long 
tine and ~hey continue to complain th&t they~ more. 

The Fo~t Simpson D•n• Council wishes ·to ezpres■ their 
appreciation to thi• governmen~ fer the existence of Negotiated 
Contr•cts. Without th••• awards, th• Band member•h1p (the majority 
of the people in thie community) would continue to be donied the 
rigbta and opportunities taken for granted by other reaidents of 
the Northwest Territories. 

Hahsi Cho, 


